

Dear Parents and Kindergarteners of Room 103,

Welcome! My name is Ms. Chim, and I am thrilled to be your child's kindergarten teacher this year. Kindergarten is such a special time filled with wonder, growth, and discovery.

I understand that starting Kindergarten can be scary for students (and for families). I will try my best to make it an easy transition.

The first day of school is Monday, August 25th. Kindergarten parents are welcomed to walk students to their classrooms. School begins promptly at 9:00am. The first 5 days of school for Kindergarten are half days with a 12:30pm dismissal (8/25-8/29). In the afternoon, I will be meeting with families for Kindergarten Interviews. Please check Class Dojo to sign up for a time.

I will answer many of your questions during our Kindergarten Interviews. However, if you need to contact me, you can email me at Lchim@philasd.org or message me on Class Dojo.

See you all soon! Here's to a successful and fun school year!

Ms. Chim